
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Portrait Photo Taking 

E/IC/SC/18/11 

5th September, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

A photo-taking service for students’ portrait photos will be provided by Kitman Photo 

Service Company on 14/9/2018 (Friday).  Each set of photos (total 12 copies) costs HK$12. 

All students should use the service and have portrait photographs ready for the new school 

year. If you agree to use the service for your child, please sign the reply slip and ask your 

child to bring along the appropriate fee (HK$12) on or before 12/9/2018. Thank you for your 

kind attention. 

                                                         Yours sincerely,  

  

                      

 

        Ng Sui Lan 

        Headmistress 

 

 
 

 

Reply Slip                      E/IC/SC/18/11 

Portrait Photo Taking 

 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

 I * agree / disagree to my child having portrait photos taken.  

 

 

         Parent's Signature: _____________________________ 

 

         Parent's Name: ________________________________ 

 

           Student's Name: _____________________ Class: ____ 

  

         Date: _______________________________________                          

 

* Please delete as appropriate. 


